
We are conducting a national evaluation of the implementation of Safe Schools/Healthy Students (SS/HS)
programs. This evaluation will help improve the implementation and provision of mental health services 
in schools and communities. You have been identified as a project leader in your (state or county’s) 
SS/HS program. Because of your position in this program, we would like to ask if you would be willing 
to participate in an interview regarding the implementation of your SS/HS program. 

This interview will take approximately 60 minutes to complete. All data obtained from this interview will 
be kept confidential and will only be reported in an aggregate format. Participation in this study is 
completely voluntary and you will have the right to stop the interview at any time or refuse to participate 
entirely. 

If you think you are interested in participating in this study, we can send you more information about the 
study’s purpose and your informed consent to your email right now. After you have received this 
information and if you still wish to participate, we can start the interview immediately or we can set up a 
more convenient time in the future.


